
SUPPORT OUR SENIORS!
Be part of our local community to maintain your brain

VOTE FOR THE "MAXIMISING YOUR BRAIN HEALTH"
PROJECT AT NSW MY COMMUNITY PROJECT

If the project is selected, our local community members will have the
opportunity to receive a FREE memory screening with qualified health
professionals and participate in activities that BOOST brain capacity.

 

Don't lose it, use it!
 

Voting closes 15 August 2019
 

W E  N E E D  Y O U R  V O T E !

If you would like to know more about this project visit  http://www.mq.edu.au/research/acer 

To cast your vote, please visit
https://mycommunityproject.service.nsw.gov.au/


